
TIPPI  TOES® CARES  ABOUT  YOU !

GUIDELINES
FOR DANCE
CLASS

our goalSHINE LIGHTBring joy

 
Temperature: All staff, students and parents will be asked to take their
temperature before arriving to class. If they do have a temperature of 100.4 or
greater they will be asked to refrain from class until they are 72 hours fever free.

Protective equipment: Masks will be worn by teachers during all dance classes.
While teachers are teaching standing 6 feet away from students they will be
allowed to instruct with their mask away from their face.

Hand washing and sanitizer: Every Tippi Toes® staff member will wash their hands
upon arriving to a new location and before they leave. They will apply hand
sanitizer during class as needed on themselves as well as students.



Restricted Classroom Access: To help minimize the spread of germs we will be
limiting the number of guests to one parent and up to two siblings in our lobby
areas as long as they have a mask on.

Tippi Toes® will work with all centers and directors to make our classes as safe as
possible for our dancers, teachers and families.

Sickness: If your dancer has been sick with a fever of 100.4 or greater please keep
them home until they are 72 hour fever free. If anyone in your home has or is
recovering from Covid 19, please keep your dancer home for 14 days.

Tippi Toes® dance line will be 6 feet apart from other dancers. For our younger
dancers we will assess our room and if needed extend the distance further.

Tippi Toes® will be following all CDC guidelines for our state.

Props & Stickers: Props will be used occasionally during class to enhance the
dance class experience! Dancers will be given hand sanitizer before props are
passed out. If you would prefer your dancer not use our Tippi Toes props, you are
welcome to bring your own to class - just ask us what we will be using in class so
you can bring similar items. In lieu of stickers, Tippi Toes will be using spray
glitter at the end of each class.

Please reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns regarding your dancer.  
Shining light and bringing joy to your child and house is our goal at Tippi Toes® and
we want to do this as safely as possible.  Thank you for working with us and our
teachers to ensure we follow these guidelines.


